

Wednesday, 7th October 2009

Wadah Al-Ghosen Team Leader, Real Estate Broker The Vertex Team 280 – 1130 Morrison Drive Ottawa, Ontario K2H 9N6

Dear Mr. Al-Ghosen,

I am writing today to thank you for joining me at the 10th anniversary celebration for the Canadian, Lebanese & Arab Business Directory.

It was an incredible honour for me to have had the opportunity to co-host this 10th anniversary celebration with the Ambassador for Lebanon, His Excellency Ambassador Maalouf.

In bringing together members from the Diplomatic Core representing Iraq, Afghanistan and distinguished guests from Embassy of the United Arab Emirates, the Canadian, Lebanese & Arab Business Directory has clearly demonstrated that this publication is truly a cross-cultured resourceful tool for peoples living in the regions of Ottawa and Gatineau.

I wish to offer my sincere thanks for your sponsorship of this directory, and for joining me earlier this year to celebrate among friends, the 10th Anniversary of the Canadian, Lebanese & Arab Business.

Kindest Regards,

Larry O'Brien

Mayor

City of Ottawa